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I strongly oppose this bill.  This bill does not appear to be well thought out.  It will cost 

small businesses in Oregon a ton of money with absolutely no guarantee of 

preventing a crime.  Stealing a firearm is already illegal, maybe we should take this 

time, effort, and money and help our law enforcement up hold the laws we already 

have.   


